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On October 7, 2021, the Chairman of the Association Osman Chalishkan Mzhavanadze visited
the Manager of the Batumi Branch of Ish Bank Jaba Kakhidze and congratulated him on his
appointment and wished him success. During the meeting, the sides discussed the economic
problems created during the pandemic, the importance of attracting foreign investment to the
region and the need to introduce new innovations. Also, the Chairman of the Investors
Association informed the manager of Is Bank about the activities of the Association and invited
him to the Association. The manager of the Batumi branch of Is Bank thanked the chairman of
the association for the visit.




